
 

 

TOWN OF PLEASANT VALLEY 

TOWN BOARD MEETING NOTICE 

 
In accordance with Wisconsin Statue Section 19.84 and being properly posted, Notice is hereby 

given of the following public meeting of the Pleasant Valley Town Board; 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, November 12, 2024, immediately following the 

completion of the Special Town Meeting of the Electors, which shall follow the Public 

Hearing on the proposed 2025 budget, which begins at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall 

located at S10414 Cty Rd HHI in Cleghorn, a Town Board Meeting will be held for the 

following purposes: 

 

AGENDA  

 

1. Confirm proper posting 

2. Adopt the 2025 Budget 

3. Adjournment       

                                                                                                                                                                                 

      Jen Meyer, Town Clerk / Treasurer 

      Town of Pleasant Valley 
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